MEMORANDUM

TO:
Matt McIntire, Board Chair


Board Members
FROM:

Matthew L. Turner
 


Superintendent

DATE:
October 2, 2020
RE:
Reopening Schools for Additional Days of In-Person Instruction
For discussion and action on Reopening Schools for additional days of In-Person Instruction, as presented.  
